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Temporary Closure Planned for 5th Street Bridge in Jacksonville Beach 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will close a portion of 5th Street to replace 

the existing 5th Street Bridge as part of the State Road A1A (3rd Street) Drainage Project beginning 

Wednesday, May 1. 

The 5th Street Bridge is one of five bridges that will be replaced as part of the channel improvements. 

This project will improve drainage and alleviate flooding often seen during major weather events in some 

of the most flood-prone areas of Jacksonville Beach. 

Extended road closures and detours will be necessary throughout construction. Northbound traffic on 5th 

Street will be detoured to Seagate Avenue to 4th Street then onto Oleander Street. Southbound traffic will 

be detoured to Oleander Street to 4th Street then onto Seagate Avenue. Detour routes may change while 

nearby schools are on summer vacation from Saturday, June 1 to Sunday, August 11 to facilitate 

construction of the Seagate Avenue bridge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For up-to-date information on the project, please visit www.Jaxbeachdrainage.com. Additionally, a 

dedicated 24-hour hotline has been established for this project at (904) 363-8440. 
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